




The United Benefice of Bengeworth, Hampton, Sedgeberrow and Hinton-on-the-Green 

News Extra - Sunday 28th January 2018 
from around and beyond our Churches 

Coming soon... 

Please note: 

A Large Print version of the Sunday Readings sheet 

is normally available each week - please ask the 

welcomers or churchwardens for your copy. 

This Week 

A Concert for a Winter’s Evening 

Friday 16th February, 7.30pm 

St. Michael’s Church, Broadway 

Tickets £10 from 01386 852352 or broadwaycofe@gmail.com 

Performers include Broadway Showstoppers, Broadway 

Players, Colin Harper, Shellie Ward. All Welcome 

Evesham Street Pastors are 

starting another series of 

training sessions and would like 

to encourage others to think 

about this important mission 

work in the town. If you would 

like to learn more about the work of a Street Pastor 

or a Prayer Partner please contact John Darby on 

07747 842 192 or by email 

at   johndarby@icloud.com     

Plans for... 

Opportunities 

The Churches of Hampton and Bengeworth 

wish to appoint a 

Benefice Administrator 
12 hours per week, £9.75 per hour,  

in a job-share arrangement, 

based at the Benefice Office at Hampton Church. 

For details about how to apply, 

please see  h2p://hamptonchurch.org.uk/

JOBS.html or email office@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

The Turning is a type of street 

outreach which has been shown to 

engage people on the streets of Britain 

very effectively.  It uses a structure and 

a suggested script to help with the 

initial contact and guide the conversation to some 

extent. 

If you think you might like to learn more and take 

part in some training - to prepare for an Outreach in 

Evesham from Thursday 26th to Saturday 28th April 

Bengeworth Parish Lunch  

Saturday 3rd February, 12.30pm  

at Bengeworth Church 

A nourishing meal in good company. 

Everyone welcome. £10 per head.  

Bookings c/o Sandra Cockram 01386 832676 

Lent begins on  

Ash Wednesday,  

14th February, and there will be services around the 

Group churches to mark the start of the season - 10am at 

Hampton; 7pm at Bengeworth. 

In 2018, we are having a year off our usual series of ‘Lent 

Talks’. Instead we are encouraging everyone to share in 

the #LIVE LENT programme. 

We are ordering copies of the #LIVELENT ‘Let your light 

shine’ booklets, which offer a short Bible reading each 

day, and suggesBons about how we might respond to it. 

These are designed for each of us to use each day in a 

quiet ten minutes. 

We are also hoping 

to offer several 

small groups for us 

to join in a short 

course which is 

based on these 

booklets, but provides other materials as well. We hope 

to have details of these groups available next week. 

In the meanBme, please sign up on the list in your 

church if you would like to try one of 

the #LIVELENT booklets. They are free 

to you (but you are welcome to put an 

extra £2 or £3 in your church collecBon 

to cover the cost). 
Fairtrade Fortnight  

Pancake Morning 

Saturday 3rd March at 10.30am - 12.30pm 

at Evesham Baptist Church, Cowl Street  


